Let your AAU Light Shine
Here at AAU Track & Field we know that our athletes and
teams participate in dozens of noteworthy activities both on
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and off the field of play. Started in 2015, The AAU Track & AACRTIRACK & -I;:I gD

Field Spotlight is a recognition program that helps celebrate SPOTLIGHT

these accomplishments and share them with our AAU family. 5
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Now you can play an integral role in the AAU Track & Field Spotlight program. We are accepting
nominations for those you believe should be considered for this honor. Nominations should be sent to
rwilliams@aausports.org and should include the following information:

e Name of athlete, team or organization (the nominee)

e Contact information for the nominee (phone and/or email)

e A photo of the nominee

e Information on the nominee’s involvement or participation in AAU

e Information on the accomplishment or event that should be recognized
e Links to any results or articles

e Any additional information you wish you share about the nominee

e Contact information of the submitter (phone and/or email)

With your help, we can recognize many more athletes, coaches, and organizations and let their light
shine to the entire AAU Track & Field community!

Nominations will be reviewed on a monthly basis. If selected, both the nominee and submitter will be notified for
additional information. An example of previous AAU Track & Field Spotlight recipients can be found in the news
section of our website at http://aauathletics.orqg/News.aspx .




